
NOTICE OF SCHEDULE BUDGET MEETINGS 
Fiscal Year 2016-2017 Budget 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Commissioners will hold budget workshops on 
May 11 and May 12 at 6 p.m. to hear requests for the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 Budget.  The Board 
also scheduled May 17 and May 19 at 6 p.m. as budget workshops if these dates are necessary. 
The meeting will be held in the Commissioners Board Room located at 110 West Main Street, 
Biscoe, N.C.  
 
For more information or request additional information, please contact Town Manager 
Brandon Holland or Town Clerk Laura Morton at 910-428-4112. 

Laura B. Morton 
Town Clerk 

 
Instructions for the Montgomery Herald 
Please run the week of April 27th and May 4th. 

 
  


